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NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF THE DATA CALL-IN PERIOD FOR THE REQUEST 
FOR RELEVANT INFORMATION ON THE CARCINOGENICITY OF 

VINYL ACETATE 
 

August 18, 2023 
 
A request for relevant information on the carcinogenicity of vinyl acetate was announced 
by the California Environmental Protection Agency’s Office of Environmental Health 
Hazard Assessment (OEHHA) on July 7, 2023. The notice initiated a 45-day data call-in 
period that was scheduled to close on August 21, 2023. 
 

At the request of the Vinyl Acetate Council, OEHHA hereby extends the data call-in 
period. The data call-in period will now close on Monday, September 18, 
2023. OEHHA strongly recommends that submissions be made electronically, rather 
than in paper form, through our website at https://oehha.ca.gov/comments. Submissions 
in paper form can be mailed, faxed, or delivered in person to the address below:  
 
Electronic Submission (preferred): 

Through OEHHA website at: https://oehha.ca.gov/comments 
 
Mailed Submission: 

Kiana Vaghefi 
Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment 
P. O. Box 4010 
Sacramento, California 95812-4010 

 
In-person delivery submission: 

Attention: Kiana Vaghefi 
Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment 
1001 I Street, 23rd Floor 
Sacramento, California 95814 

 
OEHHA encourages all submissions to be in a format compliant with Section 508 of the 
federal Rehabilitation Act, Web Content Accessibility Guidelines 2.03 and California 
Government Code sections 7405 and 11135, so that they can be read using screen 
reader technology. 
 
OEHHA is subject to the California Public Records Act and other laws that require the 
release of certain information upon request. If you provide comments, please be aware 

https://oehha.ca.gov/comments


that your name, address, and e-mail may be available to third parties. 
 
Inquiries concerning the action described in this notice may be directed to Kiana 
Vaghefi, in writing at the address given above, by email at  
kiana.vaghefi@oehha.ca.gov, or by telephone at (279) 216-0002. 
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